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Important information for scholars of 6th, 7th, 8th and 9th batches 

1. For information of Research Scholars of March 2013 (6th) batch 

Research scholars of March 2013 batch were supposed to appear in Ph.D. course work 
examination conducted in November 2014. Those of the candidates of this batch who 
could not do so for one reason or the other should approach the Controller of the 
Examination with a written request to appear in the examination of the said course 
work with the scholars of ensuring 7th batch (August,2013). 

2. For information of Research Scholars of August 2013 (7th) batch 

Teaching of Ph.D. course work of the scholars of August 2013 batch is going on after 
completion of which and submission of assignments, examination of this batch is likely 
to be conducted in March 2015 for which they are supposed to be well and ever 
prepared. However information in this regard will be communicated to them well in 
advance. 

3. For information of Research Scholars of February 2014 (8th) batch  

Teaching of course work for the batch of February 2014 is to be taken up shortly about 
which they will be informed well in advance. It may be clarified that teaching of the 
course work will be conducted at camp office, Vasundhara, Ghaziabad & Chittorgarh 
main campus only.  

4. For information of Research Scholars of August 2014 (9th) batch   

RDC meetings  of scholars of August 2014 batch have been scheduled in the month of 
March-April  2015 as per schedule posted at Mewar University web site,  after 
completion of which needful regarding the conduct of the course work will be done 
under information to the concerned candidates.  
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